
Norfolk Boreas Offshore Wind Farm 

Consultation Report 
Appendix 28.3 Hearing Your Views IV 
covering email 

Applicant: Norfolk Boreas Limited 
Document Reference: 5.1.28.3 
Pursuant to APFP Regulation: 5(2)(q) 

Date: June 2019 
Revision: Version 1 
Author: Copper Consultancy 

Photo: Ormonde Offshore Wind Farm



Norfolk Boreas Offshore Wind Farm 
Appendices 

This page is intentionally blank. 



Norfolk Boreas Offshore Wind Farm 
Appendices 

Dear 12/02/2019 

Please find attached the latest edition of our Vattenfall in Norfolk newsletter. 

As with previous editions, including the newsletter advertising the recent statutory 
consultation, this has been sent to more than 12,800 homes and businesses within our 
Primary Consultation Zone (the area around our proposed onshore infrastructure, required 
temporarily during construction, and during operation to transmit power and connect to the 
national grid). The newsletter includes an update on the Norfolk Boreas and Norfolk 
Vanguard Offshore Wind Farm projects, and announces the publication of Hearing Your 
Views IV. This is an interim report describing the feedback received during the statutory 
consultation, undertaken during November – December 2018, to inform refinements to our 
Norfolk Boreas Offshore Wind Farm proposals prior to submitting a Development Consent 
Order application to the Planning Inspectorate in June 2019. The newsletter will be posted 
through local letterboxes, from Wednesday 13th February. 

We also attach an Executive Summary of the Hearing Your Views IV report which outlines 
the key themes raised in the statutory consultation for the Norfolk Boreas Offshore Wind 
Farm. The full report is available here or can be found listed on the project documents page. 

We are grateful to all those that participated in the statutory consultation. We have found 
the continued engagement of communities, landowners, stakeholders and statutory 
consultees beneficial in helping us to refine our project proposals. This will ensure we are 
able to develop the most locally appropriate projects while making a significant contribution 
to addressing the UK’s looming energy gap, climate targets and delivering on UK and local 
socio-economic policies, to build on the strengths and the potential of offshore wind in 
Norfolk and the wider New Anglia LEP region. 

Our web pages are refreshed regularly – please visit our Out and about page for updates on 
local activities, and the Norfolk Vanguard and Norfolk Boreas pages for project updates. 

If you wish to discuss any of the documents or have any queries about the consultation 
process, please do not hesitate to me via 0800 019 3517 or email info@norfolkboreas.co.uk. 

Kind regards, 

Graham Davey 
Project Manager, Norfolk Boreas Limited 

http://bit.ly/2GEAOMn
https://corporate.vattenfall.co.uk/contentassets/0cac71351db34b9bbbcf66098b1f994b/interim-consultation-report_hyviv_feb19.pdf
https://corporate.vattenfall.co.uk/projects/wind-energy-projects/vattenfall-in-norfolk/norfolkboreas/documents/
https://corporate.vattenfall.co.uk/projects/wind-energy-projects/vattenfall-in-norfolk/out-and-about/
https://corporate.vattenfall.co.uk/projects/wind-energy-projects/vattenfall-in-norfolk/norfolkvanguard/
https://corporate.vattenfall.co.uk/projects/wind-energy-projects/vattenfall-in-norfolk/norfolkboreas/
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